
                               Elite Council Report  

 The Elite Council meet the first Monday of each month (see attached) with the 
meeting being open to any of the feeder communities who wish to attend.   

 The Council have been working with the LPI Group to get all the matters with 
respect to the Website in place as we just changed over to LPI from Ramp effective 
this season.    

 All the players who were unsuccessful in making a team at the Quadrant level were 
returned to their appropriate Community by no later than September 26. 

 All the Quadrants are currently in the process of requesting approval by the 
Community Presidents and Registrars to have our affiliated players approved by 
October 22   

Have all our League Coordinators returning Ed Williamson Bantam AA, Danny Kakuk 
Midget AA and Darryl Collister Junior B. The Calgary Buffalo Hockey Association has 
a new President and that is Al Mowbray. Ryan Lissel of the Northwest Athletic 
Association, Doug Keepler of the Calgary Northstars Hockey Association and Dave 
Freeborn of the Calgary Royals Athletic Association are returning for another 
season. 

 Our season has begun for all the teams within the Elite Council System competing 
in the Alberta Midget Hockey League, Alberta Minor Midget Hockey League (15 year 
olds ), Alberta Major Bantam Hockey League , Calgary Junior B Hockey League , 
Calgary Bantam AA Hockey League and the Midget AA Calgary Hockey League 
which includes interlock games with the South Central Alberta Hockey League.  

We are currently discussing and working on improving our policy with respect to 17 
year old players having the ability to travel if they are unsuccessful in making the 
Midget AAA Team in their Quadrant to have the ability to travel to another Calgary 
Quadrant and try to make that Midget AAA Team.  

 The Council is working closely with Hockey Calgary Executive Director Kevin 
Kobelka This is a positive relationship and hopefully with this process we can 
resolve any concerns or issues  that may take place during the season  

 Ted Carter  

 Chair Elite Council  

         

  



 

 

 


